
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Shock and awe: While at home, I usually have the news channel on for background noise, 
and every once in a while a story grabs my attention. Maybe you’ve heard stories of someone 
getting in some serious or peculiar trouble, then a Go Fund Me page is posted and people 
give with amazing generosity.  
 
We have had a taste of that. Soul Perfection Baptist Church in Kashani needed electricity, 
so we sent this semi-private prayer letter to our supporting churches. A wonderful couple at 
Granbury Baptist Church in Texas responded with angelic quickness. Just like that. 
Problem solved. Or at least as much as it can be solved from our side – Kenya Power has 
been paid, but we’re still waiting for them to do the work. This is Afrika. 
 
But that’s not the end of the story. We had a few churches contact us about the need, to which 
we gladly reported it was met. It’s still a blessing to know somebody cares, right? On top of 
that, Heurfano Community Bible Church in Colorado didn’t ask. They just sent money. 
After contacting the pastor, he said just use the money for something else, and then the 
church sent more money! Have you ever noticed how some Christians are so hard headed you 
can’t stop them from blessing you? 

 
Astounded: The children at Victory Baptist Church in Minnesota give a special gift to 
missionaries in what is called the Fruit Jar Offering. We have recently received this gift 
which totaled $1,884.74! From children! From children! Isn’t that incredible? I am humbled 
down to the dirt.  
 
This is a good place for a Hallelujah! God has been super exceedingly generous through you 
all. He didn’t create the money ex nihilo. He worked through believers big and small to 
accomplish these things. May the glory of God be magnified, and may His generosity toward 
you be multiplied exponentially. 

 
 
Thank you very much for lifting us up in prayer and continuing your faithful support in 
these challenging times. 
Greg & Michelle Windell  


